Eight villages
to get grants
for wastewater

SEATTLE — Eight Alaska Native
ages will receive a total of $5.5
million for construction of wastewater
treatment projec , according to Robie
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In 1988 the act was further amended
to make Alaska Native villages eligi-
ble to receive the grants.

The work to be done in the villages
will be managed by the U.S. Public
Health Service the Alaska State
Department of Environmental
Conservation.



